
 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
 

The NSABP B-51/RTOG 1304 workshop is scheduled for Saturday, February 11, 2017,            
at 8 am.  The workshop was previously scheduled for Friday, February 10, 2017, at 9 am.  
Please note this date and time change. 
 
Before traveling to Houston it is recommended that attendees print a copy of the NRG Group 
Meeting agenda from the NRG Oncology website. You can also click here for the agenda. 
 
Safe travels and see you in Houston! 
 
Thank you. 

To: NRG Oncology Meeting Attendees 
From: Kristen Kotsko, RN, BSN 
 Clinical Coordinating Department 
 NRG Oncology – Pittsburgh Center 
Date: January 30, 2017 
RE: NSABP B-51/RTOG 1304 Workshop Date Change at NRG Oncology 

Meeting in Houston 

https://www.nrgoncology.org/About-Us/Meetings/February-2017-Meeting-Resources
https://www.nrgoncology.org/LinkClick.aspx?fileticket=jAEPH4FbCxs%3d&portalid=0

